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8.            Oppose Monisha  Parker Dear Supervisor Solis,

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to bring to your attention the need 
to reduce the number of vehicles at the Gloria Molina Grand Park + The 
Music Center’s 4th of July Block Party 2024 in Los Angeles County.

As you may be aware, the current plan includes 639 vehicles at the event. 
However, in order to ensure the safety and enjoyment of all attendees, it is 
imperative that we reduce this number to 450 vehicles. By doing so, we can 
alleviate traffic congestion, improve air quality, and create a more pleasant 
experience for everyone in attendance.

I kindly request your support in implementing this change. By working 
together, we can make the 4th of July Block Party a successful and 
sustainable event for years to come.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Sincerely,

Monisha Parker
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